
Kate Brown, Governor

December 31, 2018

PORTLAND GENERAL ELECTRIC
KARLAWEN2EL
121 SW SALMON ST
PORTLAND. OR 97204

Public Utility Commission

201 High St SB Suite 100
Salem/ OR 97301

Mailing Address: PO Box 1088
Salem/ OR 97308-1088

Consumer Services

1-800-522-2404

Local: 503-378-6600

Administrative Services

503-373-7394

RE: Docket No. UE 335, Advice No. 18-26

In Order No. 18-464 entered December 14, 2018, in Docket No. UG 335 (The Order),
the Public Utility Commission of Oregon approved a general rate revision request.

In response to The Order, PGE submitted its Compliance Filing Advice No. 18-26 on
December 18, 2018 for inclusion in its tariff, PUC OR No. E-18.

Pursuant to Order No. 18-464, the attached sheets will become effective with service
rendered on and after January 1,2019.

One receipted copy of each sheet is returned for your files.
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John Crider
Administrator
Energy Rates, Finance and Audit
(503) 378-5363
Fax: (503) 378-7752
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